
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 9, 2014 
 

Item 60, Report No. 41, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on December 9, 2014. 
 
 
 
60 NEW BUSINESS - REVIEW OF 2014 MUNICIPAL ELECTION 
 ORGANIZATION AND ADMINISTRATION 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor Shefman, dated December 2, 2014: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 
Submitted by Councillor Alan Shefman. 

 
Whereas there were a number of significant issues of concern regarding the organization and 
administration of the 2014 municipal election; 
 
Whereas it is useful to consider these issues while memories are still fresh by Members of 
Council; and 
 
Whereas these matters need to be addressed when the formal report is submitted by staff on the 
2014 municipal election. 
 
It is therefore recommended: 

 
1. That a discussion take place at the first Committee of the Whole (Working Session) on 

these matters. 
 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Shefman. 
 
 


